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FAIRFIELD SOLID WASTE & RECYCLING COMMISSION (SWRC) 
Notice of Public Hearing:  Wednesday, May 28th, 2025 @ 2 PM 

 
 

The Solid Waste & Recycling Commission (SWRC) of the Town of Fairfield, 
Connecticut hereby gives notice of a Public Hearing to be held at 2:00 p.m., 
Wednesday, May 28th in the Old Town Hall, Second Floor Conference Room, 
located at 611 Old Post Road, Fairfield, Connecticut.     
 
Members of the Public: The meeting is available for In-Person attendance and will also be 
on Zoom, videorecorded, and available for viewing on the Fairfield SWRC website.  
 
To attend via Zoom with web browser:  https://zoom.us/j/7250682402   Passcode: 123 
Zoom app on computer, phone, or tablet:     Meeting ID: 725 068 2402   Passcode: 123 
To call in and attend by phone: 646-931-3860    

 
 

SWRC PUBLIC HEARING AGENDA 
 
Call to Order 
 
SUBJECT: New Solid Waste & Recycling Regulations Effective July 1, 2025 
 
Over the past few months, the Fairfield Solid Waste & Recycling Commission and the 
Solid Waste & Recycling Department have reviewed and revised the Solid Waste & 
Recycling Regulations, most recently revised in June 2024. 
 
The revised Solid Waste & Recycling Regulations were reviewed in the April 14th SWRC 
Meeting, and the revised Regulations were posted online and sent to the SWR Haulers 
that serve Fairfield for comments. No comments were received. Accordingly, the new 
Regulations were approved in the May 12th SWRC meeting and are available for review 
on the Fairfield SWRC website.  
 
The purpose of this Public Hearing is to hear comments from the general public on the 
approved Regulations, which will then be sent to the RTM for approval prior to posting. 
 
 
Public Comments:  

Please limit your discussion to three (3) minutes. 

 

Adjourn 

 


